COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th August,1942.
Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 12th instent
and much regret to learn that the motorshilps "NAEPTUNA" and
"EACDIUI" have been lost by enemy action.
SR

Regarding vessels which are lost, I think it well
to explain that,acting on Government instructions, no names of
such vessels are to be deleted from Lloyd's Register Book until
further notice, so that they will continue to appear therein
and in the List of Shipowners.

T am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant chratary.

Messrs Burns, Philp & Company Lid.,
London House,
35, Crutched Friars,
LONDON, E.C.3.
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